NEWARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

COVID-19
STUDENT & STAFF
TESTING

District Office staff can test at Whiteford, or any campus, on any day.
At Whiteford, staff members must present an NUSD badge to receive priority testing.

Birch Grove
Primary

Coyote Hills
Elementary

Lincoln
Elementary

Newark
Memorial
High School

MacGregor
Alternative

Birch Grove
Intermediate

Kennedy
Elementary

Schilling
Elementary

Newark Jr
High School

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT TEST RESULTS CONTACT

@ PREDICINE CUSTOMER SERVICE

650-300-2188
New 2022-23
Registration Required

All new & current students and staff interested in
weekly COVID-19 testing must fill out the 22-23
Registration.

Please use the QR code to the right to begin your
new registration.




